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4th Sept 2018
Dear Parents,
Welcome Back

We hope you all had a wonderful Summer. It was lovely to welcome all the children back after the Summer break and every one of them looked really smart in their uniform. It promises to be another great year at school and there are many exciting events and visitors already planned starting with Year 6 visiting The Houses of Parliament this Friday. We welcome two new staff members, Mr Hickey and Ms Walters in Year 1 and I extend a warm welcome to all the families new to St Wilfrid’s. 
Half term will be the week of 22nd October to 26th October and term will end on Friday 21st  December.
Punctuality 
I would like to remind parents that children should be lined up ready to come into school at 8:55am. Arriving late to school has a huge negative impact on children. Guided Reading starts immediately after registration and any children who arrive late do struggle to settle into their class. In order to keep our school grounds safe please note that all school gates will be closed at 9:05am.

School Uniform

The children as a whole look great in their uniforms at the start of the year. Please make sure you put your child’s name on everything, it is very difficult to track down lost uniform if there is no name on the labels.

Stay and Play Sessions

The Friday morning sessions for parents and toddlers begins again Friday, 14th September. 

School meals
All school meals should be paid in advance. Could you please let the office know if there are any changes to your child’s daily meal arrangements. As food is planned and purchased in advance, two weeks’ notice is required if you are changing your child’s eating arrangements.

Yours sincerely

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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